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As we are starting to wind down the school year, we are all very busy with activities, performances, 

testing and assessments. This week we had our state testing and everyone pitched in to make things flow 

as easily as possible. Our cafeteria provided snacks for the testers, many teachers used this opportunity to 

take the non-testing students on field trips, and the rest of the campus worked on lab projects, STEM 

activities, and team building educational projects.  

The arts teachers are completing assessment and placing our students in appropriate levels in anticipation 

of the next school year. We are preparing for recitals which will take place the first full week of May so 

that the staff and students can share with the parents the growth of our students throughout this school 

year.  

The staff, cast, and crew are buzzing with excitement as we are quickly approaching opening night for 

Into the Woods, this year’s school musical. We are excited to share that we will have two separate 

daytime showings of this production where we will be hosting various schools from our community. We 

will have the special day class from Oak Hills High School at 18 people, West Palms Conservatory with 

100 5th graders and 10 parents, and we are proud to share that we have just confirmed that we will be 

having Cottonwood Elementary joining us with 130 6th grade students. We are so excited to be able to 

share our school, campus and arts with our community and all of these potential future students. 

The staff is all working hard and gearing up for the end of the year excitement and activities and looking 

towards plans for next year. 

 

 


